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January 25, 2024 
 
Good afternoon, 
 
Welcome to the March 12, 2024 Special Election cycle for the City of Lakeside. 
 
Coos County Elections would like to take a moment to share some important dates and information regarding 
the upcoming Election.  
 

• The last day to register, in order to qualify for this election, is Tuesday, February 20, 2024 
• Ballots will be mailed to voters on February 22, 2024. If a voter, residing in the City of Lakeside, does not 

receive their ballot by Friday, March 1st, they should contact the Coos County Elections Office. 
• A public demonstration of ballot programming and tabulation will be held on February 23, 2024 at 

9:00am 
• The first report of election results will be available on the Coos County website at approximately 8:00pm 

on Election Day. A full schedule of when results will be released can be found on the Coos County 
website. 

• Everyone interested is welcome to come observe the election process. Additional information as well as 
the required forms for observation can be found on the Coos County website. 

 
This office would like to stress that ballots are not forwarded by the post office, so if a voter has moved or 
changed their mailing address, they need to update their registration. This may be done online at 
www.oregonvotes.gov/myvote or by completing a physical Voter Registration Card. 
 
If mailing, ballots must be postmarked by the United States Postal Service no later than Election Day and be 
received in the office of the County Clerk no later than 7 days after Election Day. If utilizing an official drop-site 
location, ballots must be in the drop-box no later than 8:00pm on Election Day. The list of available drop-site 
locations is listed on the Coos County website and will also be printed on the ballot.  
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Elections Office at (541) 396-7610. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sarah Layton  
Election Deputy 
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